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 Tutor Drivers working BLPs 
 
Dear members, 
 
This week, the AFULE have been in discussions with QR management regarding Tutor 
Drivers working BLP’s.  The below process has been agreed to between the company and 
the AFULE for Tutor Drivers working BLP’s. 
 
 
• BLP work will be available in the four (4) week period prior to a booked summative 

with Operations. 
• BLP work will be available in the two (2) week period prior to a planned route 

assessment. This two-week period includes route HF trains. 
• All other HF requests are to be planned on normal working shifts and included in your 

weekly plans. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please don’t hesitate to contact either Mitch 
Strathie or myself. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Woodward 
AFULE 
No.5 Divisional Councillor 
 
M: 0408 562 494 
E: awoodward1983@gmail.com 
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